Dear Tom Little,

re: 2017/4268/T 29 Thurlow Road London NW3 SPH

This application to fell a Norway Maple and a Cherry tree has not given a single reason for doing so.

This is unacceptable in the Conservation Area so please ask the applicant to withdraw the application or place TPOs
on these beautiful and healthy trees. They provide a high degree of amenity to the street treescape and to other
residents of 29 and 30 Thurlow Road who wish to retain them.

| note that there are fresh cuts on some smaller branches on the street side of the Norway maple. It appears no
permission has been granted for such work.

With all good wishes
Vicki Harding, Volunteer Tree Officer Heath & Hampstead Society

Vicki Harding
Volunteer Tree Officer Heath & Hampstead Society



